
 
 

 

DATE: September 11, 2017 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 3 

 
 
TO:    Youth Commission 
 
FROM:   Lisa Stamps, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Underground teen center improvements 
 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Underground Teen Center is as place for Los Altos area teens to come and participate in games, 
study areas, and socializing.  The facility is located at Shoup Park, downstairs in the Garden House.    
 
DISCUSSION 
 
In recent years the Underground has experienced a drop in attendance.  The Youth Commission is to 
discuss and provide staff with ideas and recommendations to increase the youth attendance at that 
facility. 
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